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Friday 3 February 2023 Term 1 Week 2 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

 

 

Tuesday 7 February 3-6 Swimming Program 
 Begins 
 
Wednesday 8 February Yrs 1-6 Parent/Teacher  
 Meet & Greet 
 
Thursday 9 February School Swimming Carnival 
 
Friday 10 February PSSA Touch Football 
 
Wednesday 22 February GRIP Student Leadership  
 Conference 
  
 Kindy Information Afternoon 
 
Monday 6 March K-2 Swimming Program  
 commences 

We also welcome several new staff members: 

Miss Michelle Ridland - Assistant Principal 
Curriculum and Instruction 

Mr Mark Wallace has returned to Year 3 
(Black Cockatoos) after 12 months leave.  

Mrs Raquel Hallam – Relieving Assistant  
Principal – Stage 1; Year 2 (Herons) 

Mrs Melanie Gibson – Relief from Face to Face 
– Creative Arts program 

Mrs Dee Stephenson – Replacing Mr Prichard 
who is on paternity leave until mid-term 1. 

Seb Bice – Student Learning Support Officer; 
Stage 3 

A reminder that communications with students, 
during the school day, MUST go through the 
office. Students are not to have phones during 
the school day. All phones are to be dropped at 
the office first thing in the morning and  
collected at 3pm. Thank you 
for your support in keeping 
property safe and reducing 
the use of social media during 
the school day. 

In closing, I invite all parents to our “Meet and 
Greet” afternoon, next Wednesday. This is for 
years 1 to 6. It is a time to get to know your 
child’s teacher and share information with the 
teacher. Please see the next page for more  
details. 

For our kindergarten parents, Save the Date - 
February 22nd. There will be a targeted  
information afternoon, just for you. Details will 
be forthcoming soon. 

 
Diana Foley 
PRINCIPAL 

Paint Room 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back!! 

It has been so wonderful 
to see everyone return to 
school this week.  I hope 
you all enjoyed your  
holidays and have come 
back refreshed and ready 
to step into 2023.  
I enjoyed a white  
Christmas in Canada with 
my family, which I loved, but it was nice to 
come back to summer.  
 

The school has been bustling with a lot of 
laughter and energy. This year we welcome 6 
new families to the school as well as two  
families returning to Kingy. It is great to have 
you all in our school community. 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Parent/ Teacher Meet and Greet  

Wednesday 8th Feb 2023 

Next Wednesday we are holding our Parent/Teacher meet and greet for Yrs 1 to 6. 

The Meet and Greet will be held in your child’s classroom and will go for 10mins. This time is an opportunity to get to know  

the teacher and share information about your child, which could include. 

• Strengths 

• Areas for Development 

• Interests outside school 

• Anything outside of school that may impact on your child’s Educational Development (OT, Speech, Psychologist) 

• Any other helpful information 

 

Please be on time and wait just outside your child’s classroom. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

‘11th Hour’ coffee van will be on site on the night too. 

 

How to book an interview through the parent portal. 

1. Log onto the parent portal in Sentral  

  Kingscliffps.Sentral.com.au/portal/login 

1. Go to Interviews and select – ‘Parent Teacher Meet and Greet’ 

2. Once in here it will give you a list of instructions how to book a time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://kingscliffps.sentral.com.au/portal/login?fbclid=IwAR3enw9C23FpBrRBSn4piQ1nbwEiQiqmQfo6wmDkazLBC_JgTuBfAR15szw

